
 

 

BOARD MEETING:  The Governing Board of Central Nine Career Center met for a public work session on 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 in the Jim Hixson Board Room to discuss the Central Nine Career Center 

Facility Study.  Board members present:  Greg Waltz, Nineveh Hensley Jackson United School 

Corporation; Aaron Lamb, Beech Grove City Schools (attended virtually); Steve Johnson, Perry Township 

Schools;  Brian Bair, Clark Pleasant Community School Corporation; and Dawn Downer, Franklin 

Township Community School Corporation.  Others in attendance:  Dr. William Kovach, Director; Cindy 

Payton, Business Manager, John Showalter, Facilities Director, and Laura Showalter, Executive 

Assistant/Benefits Coordinator.   
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